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May 23rd 2022 

  

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

This is to let you know that the school nurse is visiting Year 6 on Wednesday 8th June 

2022. 

 

The aim of the visit is to discuss ‘growing up’. 

 

This discussion will include personal hygiene, conception and physical changes. 

 

If there are any concerns regarding this visit, please do not hesitate to telephone school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Llangewydd Junior School 
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